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PUBLIC NOTICE OF A MEETING
LIGHTHOUSE LANDING COMPLEX COMMITTEE

Wednesday, June 10, 2020
1:30 pm

Evanston Ecology Center
2024 McCormick Blvd.
Meeting is canceled due to lack of agenda items

Next Meeting: September 9, 2020
�








Order & Agenda Items are subject to change. Information about the LLCC Committee is available at: http://www.cityofevanston.org/government/boards-commissions/lighthouse-landing-complex-committee/index.php. Questions can be directed to Michael Callahan at 847-448-8061. 

The City of Evanston is committed to making all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities. Any citizen needing mobility or communications access assistance should contact the Facilities Management Office at 847-866-2916 (Voice) or 847-448-8064 (TYY).

